
 
 
Tim Davies 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Ground Floor Red 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands 
B91 3QJ 
 
12th June 2009 
 
Dear Tim 
 

Re: Response to UNC modification Proposal 0229 Mechanism for 
Apportionment of Unidentified Gas 

 
The issue of “Unidentified Gas” is a contentious issue for three principle reasons: 
 

1. It is extremely difficult to quantify 
2. Its link, by some suppliers, to RBD and 
3. Because, in Total’s view, of the over stated values associated by 

some suppliers in previous modification proposals 
 
To this end, the appointment of an independent expert to examine the issue, as 
described in the modification proposal 229, is a proposal that Total supports and 
believes provides the best solution of all the modifications tabled on this issue. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Dutton 
Special Projects Manager 
 
 
 
 


